To whom it may concern

I am writing to oppose the planning of New College Cross.

The main reason for opposing the planning is due to 'weak foundations incapable of supporting the
additional two floors'. Attachment evidences that previously its has been told the building is not strong
enough.

Noise pollution from drilling/machines. Working overhead would severely increase the noise.

Loss of all light due to scaffolding/trucks/building work. One whole wall of my property is windows so I
would loose all light. and would have sever visual pollution from scaffolding. Also a bigloss of privacy
from people going up the scaffolding and seeing into my flat.

Increase of rubbish from workers/scaffolding/building materials left outside the flat.

A sever increase in dust from materials left outside/drilling.

Weak foundations incapable of supporting two additional floors - images to reference.

Weak foundations at the moment - you can feel vibrations from tube.

Visual Pollution from trucks/scaffolding.

Overcrowding and overdevelopment of flats - there isn't the rubbish capacity to cater for an additional two
floors.

Many Thanks

Lydia Tufnell



